
 
 

 

 
9th October 2020 

 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
Another lovely week in school this week but very little to report I’m afraid except to say have a 
lovely weekend!  
 

Parent Governor: 
We currently have a vacancy for a parent governor on our academy council. If you would like to 
be involved please see the information which has been sent out on parent app or on our website 
for further details. It would be great to have you on board!  
 
This week’s superstars are… 
Nursery – Enzo for having such a positive attitude and being very kind to all his friends. Enzo 
has also had super listening ears this week! 
RT – Hunter for a fantastic effort with his phonics and Ciara for trying really hard and showing 
us her smiles. 
R/1EP- Eliza for writing a super sentence using her phonics skills and Bailey for being an all-
round superstar this week. 
1M – Theo for having a great attitude towards his work and Meka Rose for some fantastic work in PE 

this week. 

2R – Tommy for some fantastic work to sound out his spellings and Santi for being an absolute whizz 

at Maths! 

3/4P – Amber for some excellent 3-digit addition work with exchanging and Kayden for always 

trying his best and being a great role model for others. 

3/4SP – Tiana for being an all-round superstar - she is always ready to learn and a caring and 
helpful classmate and Jayden for trying really hard in all he does and being an excellent role 
model to others. 
3/4KR – Rio for getting really involved in science this week and having really good ideas and 
Kasey for listening well and showing superb skills in PE. 
5/6C – Jack for being a star learner in everything he does and Abigail for having a super smiley 
attitude to everything in school. 
5/6M – Sarah and Tyrese for being absolute superstars in Science and producing some excellent work 

– Well done both of you!  

5/6B – Charlie for teaching himself to tell the time using an analogue clock, Fatima for 
conquering her fear of swimming and having a fantastic first swimming lesson and Layla for 
grasping the concept of rounding to 10,000. 
 
A big well done to everyone!!  
 
Upcoming dates for your diary: 
 
Friday 16th October – School closes for half term  
 
Thank you for your continued support.  
 
Ms S Upton 
Head of School 
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